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ATLANTIC-MEDITERRANEAN MEETING ON GASTROENTEROLOGY 

The meeting will be held from September 17, 1983 to October 7, 1983, organized as follows: 
Executive Committee: 

Dr. Antonio Cruz Pinho Dr. Gabor Gencsi 
Dr. Antonio Saragoca Dr. Hermano Gouveia 
Dr. Carriho Ribeiro Prof. Dr. Lomba Viana 
Prof. Dr. Dinis Freitas Mario Blanco Peres 

Sponsored by: The Portugal Society of Gastroenterology. 
Scientific Board Coordinating Committee: 
Established by Several World Societies of Gastroenterology and Endoscopy. 

Official languages: Portuguese, Spanish, French and English. 
Cruise: Its organization and responsability will be given to a Travel Agency with well known experience 

and reputation. They will provide you an expert personnel who will be at your disposition during the Cruise. 
Further details may be obtained from: 

MARIO BLANCO PERES 
Rua Gon~alo Cristovao, 116-3 ~ 
4000 PORTO Portugal. 

W I N T E R  CONGRESS OF I N T E R N A T I O N A L  BODY 
IMAGING CONFERENCE 

ST. MORITZ, SWITZERLAND: The Second Annual Winter Congress on Computed Tomography and 
Ultrasonography sponsored by the International Body Imaging Conference will be held January 20-30, 1983, 
in St. Moritz, Switzerland with scientific sessions January 24 28, 1983. The Congress, offering Continuing 
Medical Education credits, will present a correlative approach to the principles, indications, interpretations, 
and results obtained with Ultrasonography and Computed Tomography as well as other imaging modalities 

where appropriate. An optional post-congress seminar is scheduled for Paris, France, January 30-February 1, 
1983. Congress participation by practicing imaging physicians, residents, technologists and corporate per- 
sonnel is encouraged. 

Michael L. Johnson, M.D., Director, Section on Computed Tomography and Ultrasonography at the 
University of Colorado Health Sciences Center, Denver, Colorado, will coordinate the programs presented by 
a distinguished international faculty. 

Early registration at a reduced fee will be available for one or both meetings prior to November 20, 1982. 

A special combined meeting fee is also available. 
Address inquiries to: Congress Secretary, Second Annual Winter Congress, Department of Radiology, 

West Park Hospital, 22141 Roscoe Blvd., Canoga Park, CA 91304, U.S.A. Telephone: (213) 340-0580, ext. 
280. 


